
 

2025 Scholarship Application 

The Indiana Stock Show is an elite livestock event formed by people who are passionate 

about this industry and grew up showing livestock.  We wanted to present the youth of Indiana 

with yet another opportunity to showcase their livestock.  With that said, we would not be here 

if we ourselves had not grown up in this amazing industry that lead us to our decisions about 

college.  So, this year we would like to offer one $1,000.00 scholarship!  Requirements for 

application are:  

• Applicant must have showed at least 1 animal at the 2024 Indiana Stock Show & at 
least 1 animal at the 2025 Indiana Stock Show. 

 ​ • Must be between the ages of 17-21 (as of January 1, 2025) 
• Must provide grade transcripts from current school attending. 
 • Must be within good standing with that school & their community. 
 • Must have been or is currently enrolled in Indiana 4-H. 
 • Must provide an essay stating how showing livestock has impacted their life, prepared 
them for college & detailed description of your college plans & career plans.  Please also 
provide your name, address, contact information, high school attended/attending, & 
college attending or planning to attend.  
• Must be or planning to attend college for an agricultural major.   
 
Our Scholarship Selection Committee will review & score all applications independently 

& decide which young person best fits the guidelines we have set forth.  The winner will be 

announced by Amanda Thompson, the Executive Director, during the Grand Drive at the Indiana 

Stock Show.  

Please email your essay & grade transcripts to info@indianastockshow.com or mail your essay & 

grade transcripts to:  

Indiana Stock Show-scholarship  
PO Box 11 Kirklin, IN 46050  
  

Any questions please email Amanda at the above address or call at 765-776-2558.  

  

SCHOLARSHIPS MUST BE POST MARKED OR EMAILED BY AUGUST 1, 2025. 


